
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Ms Pothida Youhorn 
Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Community Affairs 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 
 
 
 
24 February 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Ms Youhorn, 
 

I am writing in relation to the Community Affairs Legislation Committee, Additional Estimates 2021-22 
Health Portfolio hearing on 16 February 2022.  
 
I wish to correct evidence provided to the Committee during its examination of the Department of Health 
(page 121 of the Proof Hansard refer). 
 
In answering a question from Senator Farrell in relation to the start date of the new Australian Sports 
Commission Chief Executive Officer, I said: Yes. He’ll start of 16 March. 
 
It has been brought to my attention that the start date of 16 March was incorrect and the correct start date 
for the incoming Chief Executive Officer is 15 March. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

 
Rob Dalton  
A/g Chief Executive Officer 
Sport Australia  
 

 

 

 

 

 


